
You can ask for help locating and/or getting in contact with your child(ren) by making the 

following phone calls: 

➢ If you need assistance locating your child(ren) or setting up regular communication 

with your child(ren), call the Detention Reporting Information Line at 1-888-351-4024. 

➢ If you know that your child(ren) is in the custody of the U.S. Government, call the 

Office of Refugee Resettlement (ORR) Parent Hotline at 1-800-203-7001.

ICE and ORR work together to locate children, 

verify the parent/child relationship, and set up 

regular communication and removal 

coordination, if necessary.

Have You Been Separated 

U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement may be able to help you locate 

your child(ren) if you became separated during the immigration process. 


